
 

From the Pastor                          October 1, 2023 
       

HOMECOMING #82 will be celebrated 

this coming Saturday and Sunday. We 

hope ALL the church family can attend. 

Fellowship meal begins at 5pm on Satur-

day.                                                                                                                         

(If you are bringing food please have it 

here a few minutes before 5pm so that we are able to begin on time. 

Remember, this year we are asking each family to bring a meat, side 

dish, & dessert– Water, soda, coffee & Tea will be provided) Thank 

you to those who are able to come early to assist others in carrying the 

food into the gym.  

Fun time to follow the meal/ Some may want to bring their “Corn 

Hole” game or any other outside game. 

Sunday will be filled with Singing and Preaching. PRAY for the ser-

vices. Roger Pauley will be speaking to a combined 

Sunday School Class and then the AM and PM ser-

vices. Hear the choir sing some of the old time fa-

vorites. Invite a friend and let’s WORSHIP the 

LORD beginning at 10am! 

              A special gift will be given to every family in 

attendance, other gifts will be given for people 82 

years young; the 82nd person the comes through 

the front door; whoever is given the 82nd bulletin 

on Sunday. Come join us as we have a weekend filled with Fun & Fel-

lowship honoring the Lord! 

 

 
We Welcome Dr. Ronnie Williamson and 

members of “The Voice in the Wilderness” 
staff. Bro. Steve Lilly has been chosen to 

assume the position of Director. Please give 
them and their families a warm welcome. 
Bro. Williamson will be preaching for us 

this morning so let’s ask the Lord to open our hearts and re-
ceive whatever it is that HE may have for each of us today. 

 

GOD is GOOD!! 



Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sunday Morning: 
Terri Marlowe 

 
Sunday Evening: 
Judy Berryman 

 
Wednesday Evening: 

Melissa Marlowe 

Pray for Our World Missions Conference 
2023. Missions Month will be here before we 

know it and we have some great speakers 
coming to share with us what God has laid 
on their hearts. So please be in Much Prayer 

for this entire month of  November! 
 

TEENS!! Who is ready for a meeting!!?? 

Our Teens will be going to the Youth meeting at Morning Star 

Baptist Church on Friday, October 6th. If you are interested in 

going please be at the church ready to go at 6:30pm. They are 

hoping to return around 10:30pm. They will hear preaching 

and then food & fellowship to follow. 

 

Church Family, we are asking for Special Prayer 

for one of our own! Baby Cayden and his family

(Chuck & Angel Emerson’s Nephew) needs your 

Prayers, God knows the details. We have a 

GREAT BIG GOD who can do GREAT BIG THINGS!  

 
 

Stewardship Report  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….   $4,212.99 
Faith Promise .................       816.00         
Other Missions ...............          45.00 
Building Fund  ................          75.00 
Parking Lot  ................        282.00 
Miscellaneous  ................         68.01  
 
 

Total……………..……     $5,499.00 
                                                          


